Dear Candidate:

 

As follow-up to our telephone conversation and on behalf of the ________________________________ Search Committee, I would like to thank you for your interest in UNC Pembroke.  The search committee convened recently and selected you as a candidate they would like to speak with further.  As such, I am contacting you to confirm a telephone/Skype interview with the search committee to take place Day, Date at Time EST. The call should last about _________ minutes and will include an opportunity for you to ask a few questions.

 

Per our telephone call, I need to reconfirm the following important details related to the position.

 

The UNC Board of Governors approved annual salary range for this position is: 

 

Minimum - $__________

50th percentile - $___________

75th percentile - $__________

Maximum - $____________  

 

The final hiring rate will be determined by Dean/Provost/Vice Chancellor/Chancellor, which is subject to approval. I anticipate the salary to be paid for the selected candidate will be within a few thousand dollars of the _______ percentile, commensurate with relevant work experience and qualifications.  As we discussed, the search committee wanted to broach the salary issue before you proceeded with the telephone/Skype interview.

 

While we certainly hope these details do not change your desire to pursue the _____________________ position at UNC Pembroke, we need to know if you are interested in proceeding with the hiring process.  Please email your response to me by noon on Day, Date, Month, and Year.  If in the affirmative, then the telephone/Skype interview will move forward as scheduled and ________________ (Name of Contact) will provide the necessary information related to the interview.

 

The search committee includes:

List Names of Committee Members
 

Thank you for your time and consideration to be a part of this great institution.

 

Thanks,

 

Search Committee Chair Name

Contact Information

